
Hello Kutz families!

             Time is flying, and soon summer will be at its end! I hope you have been enjoying the sunshine and having a
wonderful summer with your families! Since the start of the school year is just around the corner I wanted to take some
time to introduce myself. My name is Nicole Hersh, previously Nicole Bachman, and I am excited to announce that I will
be your child’s special education case manager for the 2023-2024 school year! I have the honor of teaching second, third,
and fourth grade this year. 

             This will be my sixth year teaching learning support and autistic support at Kutz Elementary School. Prior to my
time at Kutz, I taught fifth grade at Pine Run Elementary School. I attended Millersville University for my bachelor’s
degree in special education pre-kindergarten to eighth grade and general education pre-kindergarten to fourth grade. I
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